

Nassau County Sheriff's Office

Sheriff Bill Leeper

December 6, 2018

Chairman Pat Edwards Board of County Commissioners 96135 Nassau Place, Suite 1 Yulee, FL 32097

RE: VOCA-2018-Nassau County Board of Co-00162

Dear Chairman Edwards,

The Nassau County Sheriff's Office is requesting to remove \$12,525.48 from the Law Enforcement Trust Fund to be used as matching funds for the VOCA Grant fiscal year 2018-19. This is a required match of 25% of the allocated funding.

The Florida State Statute 932.704 states that the money from this account can be used for "...school resource officers, crime prevention, drug abuse education programs or other such law enforcement purposes as the Board of County Commissioners or governing body of the municipality deems appropriate and shall not be a source of revenue to meet normal operating needs of the law enforcement agency."

Please accept this letter as certification that this request meets local, state and federal guidelines.

Sincerely,

NASSAU COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

Bill Leeper Sheriff

Toll Free: (855) 725-2631 • Jail Administration Fax: (904) 548-4015 Communications/After Hours • (904) 225-5174 or Toll Free: (855) 725-2632